
 

 

8-22-22 PUBLIC HEARING - TRANSFER OF 
LIQUOR LICENSE/CRAVE BBQ 
MUNICIPAL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
August 22, 2022 at 7:45 PM 

 

CRAVE BBQ INTERMUNICIPAL LIQUOR LICENSE TRANSFER REQUEST 

The Municipality of Bethel Park has received an application for an intermunicipal liquor license 
transfer of Restaurant License No. R-19170, LID-25842 into the Municipality.  The Applicant, 
PGHBBQ, LLC d/b/a Crave BBQ, is seeking to transfer the liquor license to restaurant facilities to 
be located at 2401 South Park Road, Bethel Park, PA 15102.   

A. Crave BBQ – Intermunicipal Transfer of Liquor License - Attachments 

Staff recommends the Intermunicipal Transfer of Liquor License for Crave BBQ be 
placed on the August 22, 2022 Council Special Meeting agenda for consideration. 

 

 

Roll Call 
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Opponents 

Adjournment 


